September 2016
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to Ms. Goodheart and Mrs. Maljevic ’s Math and Science class!

We just wanted to take a moment to introduce ourselves, and let you know how happy we are to be beginning the 2016-2017 school year.   We have been working hard to plan an engaging year full of exciting math and science lessons and activities. Below you will see the supplies we are requesting for each subject.
We are requesting the following supplies for math:

1. 1 1/2 inch binder

2. loose leaf 

3. 5 dividers
 

4. pencils *** students must complete math work in pencil!!

5. Erasers

6. 2 – two pocket folders with child’s name and class on it
We are requesting the following supplies for science:

1. A binder OR notebook, whichever your child prefers

2. Pens and pencils

3. 1 folder

Please have these supplies in school by: ___________________________________________________________________________

Homework assignments, projects, upcoming tests and quizzes along with other important announcements for Math, Science and general school reminders can be found on weebly:   
Goodheartmaljevic.weebly.com

           We look forward to getting to know you better,

Ms. Stephani Goodheart





Mrs. Kristina Maljevic
**Please sign and return the bottom portion of the letter to school tomorrow! 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Student name: _____________________________________________________ Class:__________________________________________

Parents/Guardian Name: _______________________________________________________ Relation:________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature: _________________________________________________________ Date:______________________

Phone Number:____________________________________Email:__________________________________________________________
